


Noted - I agree with the comments of S/Cst LISTER, developments of this type are often targets of 
stealing offences particularly in carpark areas and/or accompanying security lockers.  Preventing uninvited 
entry to these areas is a key strategy in preventing these stealing offences.  The attached report indicates
that the applicant now seeks to amend the previous development consent to the effect that an intercom 
can be used to allow access to this area by residents and visitors - it is unclear who would provide this 
access.  In the absence of the original development consent, it is unclear whether security cards are also 
required to access any stairwells or elevators to visit any of the units in which case the intercom may be 
unnecessary.  
In that regard, I agree with S/Cst LISTER that if access to the development can be obtained via intercom 
that this system also incorporate CCTV that can be reviewed/provided in the event that any offences are
reported. 

Forwarded for information and review.

Barry Vincent
Crime Manager
Parramatta PAC
22/03/2018

I concur with the comments made by S/Cst Lister and Detective Chief Inspector Vincent.  
Forward for attention of Liza Miller.  

Superintendent Julie Boon
Commander
Parramatta PAC
26/03/2018 








































